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September 21, 2017 
 
 
 
 

✯ ✯ ✯ Cancellation Notice ✯ ✯ ✯ 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Members, Committee on Natural Resources 
 
From:   The Honorable Rob Bishop, Chairman 
 
Subject:    Full Committee Oversight Hearing – Cancelled 
 
 

The Committee on Natural Resources oversight hearing titled “Empowering State 
Based Management Solutions for Greater Sage Grouse Recovery,” scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday, September 27, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in 1334 Longworth House Office Building, has 
been cancelled until further notice.  
  

If you need further information, please contact Steven Parr, Clerk, Subcommittee on 
Federal Lands at (202) 226-7736. 
 


